Weatherford Softball Booster Club

On January 15, 2018 the general assembly of the WSBC met in the multi purpose building at Hall to conduct business.

A. Parents were asked to sign in with email and phone numbers and to update any previous information.
B. Sherri read the minutes from the last meeting Dec. 4. 
C. Treasurers report was given by Susan stating that we have 18, 501 in the account now. We still have not received the amount from the Snap Raise fundraiser which is estimated to be around 6K.
D. We will continue to sign up for committees. Kristi has said she will be in charge of the concession stand.  So, we will set up a schedule to work.
E. Richard gave us an update on our priority list.
a. Dugouts have been painted, field was upgraded, lots of paint across the complex, hung gate and emptied trash.
b. Still to do: windscreen to be put up Jan 29.
c. Richard will continue to try to get other things done.
d. Coach Ritter is going to need a little more money to finish out the uniforms and other necessities. Kristi motioned to give 1000 dollars to Coach to get what she needed. Richard seconds and motion passed.
e. Still need PA system fixed and pitching machine looked at in the batting cage. 
F. No amendments to bylaws.
G. JV tournament format has changed to just a round robin with only 3 teams playing in Weatherford. It will be Saturday only. Feb. 24. 
a. We have decided to hold off on the workday due to the work that the school district has completed.
b. A discussion was had concerning the idea of changing from a program to a large calendar for the season. Kristi made a motion to go to the calendar and do a special item for the seniors. Richard seconds and motion passed. It was also suggested that we also take advantage of the social media sights through WISD to promote our senior athletes too.
c. Angie Williams will be in charge of membership. She has forms to hand out and will continue to encourage all parents and grandparents to join.
d. Kristi proposed that we get some bids to have professional team photos taken this year. All in attendance agreed.
H. The historian position was open and Diane Hanson volunteered to take on the responsibility of this position and help keep social media updated.
I. [bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting adjourned ----Next meeting will be Feb. 5 at 6:30 in the same location.
